
 

 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE 
 

OF 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
            

2021-22 LCAP AND ADOPTED BUDGET 
 

 

 

The Nevada Joint Union High School District will 
hold a public hearing to review the 2021/22 LCAP 
and Adopted Budget. 
 
The meeting will be held on: 
Monday, June 7, 2021, 6:00 p.m. 
 
Zoom link will be available on the District’s 
website on Friday, June 4, 2021. 

 
 

  


